ESTABLISHED 1860

February 6, 2024
Re: SF 3341 (Carlson) / HF 3336 (Virnig)

Dear Members of the Minnesota Senate Commerce & Consumer Protection Committee
and Members of the Minnesota House Commerce Finance & Policy Committee:

The City of Eagan supports the request of MV Ventures as they seek approval of
SF 3341/HF 3336. Cities are precluded from issuing certain on-sale liquor licenses
without special legislation authorizing the issuance. The project planned by MV
Ventures for a multi-use event center falls into the category that requires legislative
approval and thus the city is offering its support of the legislation being requested.

The City Attorney’s office worked with representatives from MV Ventures to prepare the
language in the bill, so it aligns with similar license approvals. Thank you for your
consideration of the legislation.

Sincerely,

Mike Magui
Mayor
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